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24 June 2013  

 
RECORD OF MEETING 

 

Sir Bernard Hogan Howe QPM - Commissioner of Police 
Stephen Greenhalgh - Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime (DMPC) 
 
Supported by: 
 
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Helen Bailey - Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 
Blair Gibbs – Principal Advisor to the DMPC, MOPAC 
Reema Hundal – External Relationships Manager, MPS 
Thomas Foot – Strategy Directorate, MOPAC 
 
1. PERFORMANCE  
 
1.1 They noted that crime performance was improving, and that theft from the person had 

begun to come down. 
 
2. FINANCE 
 
2.1 They noted the report. 
 
3. NOTES OF THE LAST MEETING  
 
3.1 The notes of the last meeting were agreed and there were no matters arising. 
 
4. AOB 
 
4.1 They expressed concern regarding the alleged conduct of MPS officers investigating the 

murder of Stephen Lawrence. 
 
4.2 They were pleased to note that officer numbers had begun to increase. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled to be held on 16 July 2013. 
 
 
 
 
 


